
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for environmental information. We appreciate your interest, and we want 
to let you know that your request has been carefully considered in accordance with the Environmental 
Information Regulations (EIR).   
  
Your request:  
  
Last night around 10pm UU was responding to an event at the .  
  
Please can you confirm what the incident was regarding? If this was reported to the EA, please can I 
be provided all information sent to them?   
  
Our response:  
  
I can confirm that our local wastewater team was called out to an alarm at Low Wood Bay Wastewater 
Pumping Station (WwPS) at around 19:45 on 4th July. However, I can confirm that the pumps remained 
operational throughout and no spill took place. As there was no spill, this was not reported to the 
Environment Agency.   
  
We hope that this response answers your request. However, if you’re not satisfied with how we’ve 
handled it, you can request an internal review. To do this, please write to us at Environmental 
Information Office, Haweswater House, Lingley Mere, Warrington, WA5 3LP or email us at 
EIRRequests@uuplc.co.uk, addressing your request to  

, and explaining why you’re unhappy with our response. We’ll be very happy to review your 
request and ensure we’ve done everything we can to assist you.   
    
Any request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this response, 
and we will reply within 40 working days from receipt of the request for internal review.   
 
Many thanks 

 
 
We’d love to hear your feedback on how we handled your request! If you have a moment, please complete our short survey 
here – your input helps us improve our service.  
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